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There is ample evidence of the positive benefits of beavers and their activity in our 

waterways. We should do whatever is in our power to encourage their existence and 

activity which has been shown to have direct health benefits to humans. I am a 

member of ONDA (Oregon Natural Desert Association) and support their restoration 

efforts which come at no cost to Oregon taxpayers. Please pass this bill which will 

return health benefits to us all, thanks to our hard-working beaver population.  


